
 

 

Join Us for a Public Information Open House!  

The Georgia Department of Transportation (Georgia DOT) has scheduled Public Information Open 
Houses (PIOHs) regarding the I-285/I-20 East Interchange Project. The project focuses on traffic flow and 
safety improvements to the busy I-285/I-20 East Interchange and along I-20 to the east. The purpose of 
the PIOHs is to offer the public opportunities to learn about the project, ask questions, and to submit 
comments. 
 
The open houses have no formal presentation. The same information will be available at each open 
house. Please stop by at the time and location most convenient for you! 

 

Where and When  
 

 
 

 

November 19, 2019 
 

5 – 7 p.m.  
Omega World Center 

3951 Snapfinger Parkway 
Decatur, GA 30035 

 

November 21, 2019 

 

5 – 7 p.m. 
Lou Walker Senior Center 

2538 Panola Road 
Stonecrest, GA 30058 

 

                Public information Open Houses 

Like and follow us! 

I-285/I-20 East Interchange 

Stay Connected 
www.dot.ga.gov/BS/Projects/SpecialProjects/I285I20East  
eastinterchange@dot.ga.gov (sign up for updates  
470-407-9167 (voicemail  
 

Georgia Department of Transportation 
One Georgia Center | 600 West Peachtree NE 
Atlanta, GA 30308 
 

Project Location 


